



لرقم لاقم Date 17.03.2025 لتاريخ Enclosed

Col. Hamidou Djibrilla FIFA Council Member President – Niger Football Association

Sub: Congratulations on Election as FIFA Council Member

Dear President and brother,

On behalf of the Saudi Arabian Football Federation (SAFF), kindly accept my heartfelt congratulations for your election to the FIFA Council for the next four years, highlighting your commitment and dedication to football development.

I look forward to collaborating with you as a colleague within the FIFA Council, engaging in meaningful discussions on key issues, and working together to support FIFA's ambitious vision for the growth of football worldwide.

Please accept, dear President, my sincerest regards,

Yasser H. Almisehal President

